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This Technical Bulletin provides information concerning the inspections and maintenance of 
the F4 engine harness. 

 
Procedure:  

Upon the completion of a season’s worth of on track activity it is recommended by HPD that all 
F4 engine harnesses are sent in for inspection and potential maintenance. Inspections and 
maintenance will be performed by BMRS Wired Racing Electrical Solutions. Please ship your 
engine harness directly to BMRS. Along with the engine harness please include the provided 
New Customer Information Form regardless of your status with BMRS so that billing and return 
information is associated to your harness. Payment for service will be direct to BMRS. All 
inspection costs are quoted at $50, additional costs may be needed if servicing of the harness 
is necessary.   

Note: Please clean the engine harness prior sending out for inspection.  

Shipping details are as follows:  

BMRS Wired Racing Electrical Solutions 

Address: 1 Carpenter Court NW, Suite #300 Concord, North Carolina 28027 

Please note attention for SuzAnn Hamilton.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact John Whiteman 
at jwhiteman@hra.com or GRMS Admin at GRMSAdmin@hra.com.  
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